
From: Rose, Nicholas - BLS
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2009 11:27 AM
To: wsynoka@ipptest.com
Subject: Notification to Complete DOL Import and Export Price Survey

Attachments: See Excel attachment 

Hello Wynoka Synoka,

Thank you for agreeing to provide prices to the International Price Program (IPP) via email.

Please submit your import prices for February, 2009 by updating and emailing the attachment.  If 
you need previous price data sent to you in order for you to provide current prices, contact the 
analyst listed below and a second email with previous data will be sent to you.  Once you request 
previous price data, the second email will continue to be sent to you every month in which you 
are scheduled to provide data.

Thanks again for your valued participation in the IPP's Import and Export Price Survey!  If you 
have any questions, please reply to this message.

For the latest news on Import and Export Price Index trends (or other Bureau of Labor Statistics 
data) please visit: http://www.bls.gov/mxp/ .

Nicholas Rose
Analyst
(202) 691-7130     
rose.nicholas@bls.gov

                                                    Bureau of Labor Statistics Statement to Respondent on the Use 
of Electronic Data Transmission

As a participant in a Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) statistical survey, you should be aware that 
use of electronic transmittal methods in reporting data to the BLS involves certain inherent risks 
to the confidentiality of those data. Further, you should be aware that responsible electronic 
transmittal practices employed by the BLS cannot completely eliminate those risks.

The BLS is committed to the responsible treatment of the data you report and will take 
appropriate steps within its ability to protect the confidentiality of those data.

In an attempt to further minimize these risks, you are encouraged to remove all data fields from 
your response, excluding the Item Code and Current Price Data fields and any field where a 
change in information is provided.




